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» PUGET SOUND ENERGY

Puget Sound Energy. Inc.
PO, Box 90868
Betievue. WA 98009-0868

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 10/27/05 TO: records@wutc.wa.gov
October 27, 2005

Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Subject: Docket PG-050933
Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments on Proposed Rules;
Rulemaking to Consider Possible Correction and Changes to Selected Rules
in Chapter 480-93 WAC, Gas Companies — Safety

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed rule changes to Chapter 480-93
WAC. PSE has reviewed the proposed rules that are posted on the Commission’s web site and
agrees with the proposed corrections and clarifications.

Sincerely,

Tl

Jim Hogan
Manager, Standards and Compliance

Cc:  Kimberly Harris
Karl Karzmar
Sue McLain
Booga Gilbertson
Duane Henderson




